
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 
Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 

 
 

 
 

A Famine for the Word of God 
Amos 8:11 

 
A Nation without the Bible is without Freedom (John 8:32) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Nation without the Bible is without Foundations (Matthew 7:24-29) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Nation without the Bible is without Faith (Romans 10:1-4) 
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June 21, 2020 

    

SPECIAL             “Open Up the Heavens” 

 

 

Welcome:      Michael Ingram 

 

 

VIDEO            “My King” 

 

 

“How Great Thou Art” 

 

“Living Hope” 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

A Famine for the Word of God 

Amos 8:11 

 

 

       “Jesus Keep Me Near The Cross”  

 

 

Closing Prayer     Art Ingram 



Birthdays 

Sunday, June 21st 

 Service begins at 10:30 a.m. 

Follow instructions by those who are greeters 
and they will seat you!!! 

 

“HAPPY FATHER’S DAY” 

Pick up your gift before you leave today!!! 

 

 

Wednesday, June 24th 

 Message  6:00 p.m. on Facebook 

 

 

Sunday, June 28th 

        Morning Worship @ 10:30 a.m. 

              

 

Follow instructions of those seating you! 
 

June 21st-June 28th 

June 22nd 
Diane Marshall 

June 23rd 
James Garner 
Lynn Steward 

June 24th 
Dustin Steed 
June 25th 

Patty Aaron 
Jason Bass 
June 26th 

Bryson Williams 
June 28th 

Mady Doyal 
 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

 
If you are interested in  
becoming a part of the 
First Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, 
please give your name, 

phone # & Email address 
to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it 
to him at: 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

or call him at  
256-447-2841. 

 
For those not attending in person, our  
services will still be live streamed on Face-
book. 
 
 
Continue to pray for our Pastor, Michael  
Ingram, Joe Wingard, Minister of Music, 
Deacons, and staff as they work to re-open 
our facility for worship in a safe and 
effective manner. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 

 

mail prayer ministry, 

phone # & Email address 

or send it 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

Piedmont Benevolence Center 
is still giving out fruits and 
produce on Mondays and 
Wednesdays, 11:00 am to 
11:45 a.m. Also if they have 
other items to give out they 
will post them on the  
Piedmont Benevolence  
Facebook page. 

Dear FBC, 
Thank you so much for your continued 
support of Nehemiah Teams! It means 
so much! Please continue to pray for us 
to recruit students for Summer ‘21. We 
would love to send 280 students this 
next summer! 
This Generation, Every Nation 
  Nehemiah Teams 

“COMPASS MINISTRY” 
Pam Jones and Nicole Mouchka  
are planning for the next class 
of Women who would qualify 
for the Compass program. They 
are doing all they can to plan 
for safe gathering.  We are 
aware that there are many  
Ladies who would qualify for 
this service and training. If you 
are aware of anyone who may 
benefit from this 10 week class, 
please notify, Pam @ 256-405-
7440 or Nicole @ 256-283-1759. 
Continue to pray for this 
Ministry. 

COMPASS YARD SALE!! 
Don’t give up on the yard sale for 
the Compass Ministry!! As soon 
as we can safely schedule it we 
will. Hopefully you have a spot 
where you can save your items 
for this yard sale. The Compass 
Ministry is funded by donations 
and fund raisers such as this yard 
sale. Please continue to pray that 
this Ministry will move forward 
in helping young women in our 
community 

DEACON CANDIDATE LIST 
 

The deadline for having your 
name removed from the Deacon 
Candidate List is June 26th. The 
list for the candidates who want 

to leave their name on will go 
out to the Church membership 

for consideration before our 
election on July 12th during the 

Morning Worship Service. 
Please prayerfully consider  

leaving your name on so you can 
not only serve your Church 
Family but help oversee the 

work of Christ in our church. 

“VBS, 2020”  
Our VBS is scheduled for: 

Monday, July 13th 
Wednesday, July 15th 

Friday, July 17th 
Liz Gunnels Harper is Director 
of VBS and still has many needs 

for helpers and teachers in  
certain classes. Please volunteer 
to help in this Ministry. Contact 
Liz @256-689-2115. Our chil-

dren are looking forward to VBS 
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